
bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ -  ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ мс bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ нлнм 

 hǳǊ [ŀŘȅ ƻŦ YņǇƛǝ {ŎƘƻƻƭ                      ǿǿǿΦƻƭƻƪΦǎŎƘƻƻƭΦƴȊ 

¢Ŝ YǳǊŀ ƻ ǘŜ ²ƘŀŜŀ ¢ŀǇǳ ƻ YņǇƛǝ 

hǳǊ [ŀŘȅ ƻŦ YņǇƛǝ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

_ÙĚĚÀçÙ æĖĆÿ ĆĥĖ sĖíĀÎíēÀú 
 
 

Kia ora koutou katoa  - Greetings to you all 
Last Thursday we were able to proceed with our 
Baptismal Mass under Level 2 restrictions. The rite of 
Baptism is the first of the seven sacraments of the 
Catholic Church and marks the beginning of a personôs 
journey in faith with God. We would like to congratulate 
our candidates who were baptised at Our Lady of KǕpiti 
Church: 
Ethyn Robertson, Lucy and Ella 
Jones, Angus Mitchell, Pyper Hill, 
Elsie Barnett, Mirabel Brooker, 
Kekeli Graham, Jane Shin, as well 
as Elliot Read-Masters who was 
welcomed into the Catholic 
Church. 
We were also excited about being able to run a Level 2 
version of our Mission Day on Friday 5 November. A 
huge thank you for your generosity of food which went 
down extremely well with our students. I want to thank 
our Student Council who helped with the set up as well 
as serving the students using food safety protocols. 
Each class are now deciding which Missionary/
Community groups that they would like to donate their 
allocated funds to. 
We received the final copy of our recent Catholic Special 
Character External Review report which we will post on 
our website this week. This was our first report as Our 
Lady of KǕpiti School and we are so proud that all the 
hard work that all the staff have put in over the last 4 
years was captured so well by the reviewers.  
Ȱ$ÕÒÉÎÇ ÔÈÉÓ ÔÉÍÅ ÏÆ ÒÁÐÉÄ ÇÒÏ×ÔÈȟ ÔÈÅ ÓÃÈÏÏÌȭÓ 
#ÁÔÈÏÌÉÃ #ÈÁÒÁÃÔÅÒ ÈÁÓ ÎÅÖÅÒ ÂÅÅÎ ÃÏÍÐÒÏÍÉÓÅÄȟ ÂÕÔ 
ÒÁÔÈÅÒ ÃÏÎÓÃÉÏÕÓÌÙ ÓÔÒÅÎÇÔÈÅÎÅÄ ÁÎÄ ÓÁÆÅÇÕÁÒÄÅÄȢ 
3ÔÕÄÅÎÔÓȟ ÓÔÁÆÆ ÁÎÄ ×ÈàÎÁÕ ÃÏÍÉÎÇ ÉÎÔÏ ÔÈÅ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ 
ÈÁÖÅ ÂÅÅÎ ÉÎÄÕÃÔÅÄ ÉÎÔÏ ÔÈÅ ÍÉÓÓÉÏÎ ÁÎÄ ÖÁÌÕÅÓ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ 
ÓÃÈÏÏÌȟ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅ ÌÅÁÄÅÒÓÈÉÐ ÔÅÁÍ ÈÁÓ ×ÏÒËÅÄ 
ÔÉÒÅÌÅÓÓÌÙ ÔÏ ÅÎÓÕÒÅ ÔÈÁÔ ÁÌÌ ÁÓÐÅÃÔÓ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ #ÁÔÈÏÌÉÃ 
#ÈÁÒÁÃÔÅÒ ÁÒÅ ÃÏÎÓÉÓÔÅÎÔÌÙ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ ÈÅÁÒÔ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÓÃÈÏÏÌȭÓ 
ÃÕÌÔÕÒÅȢȱ 
 

Our Year 5/6 children were finally able to go on their 
much awaited EOTC days at Palm Grove. The students 
and teachers came back buzzing from the experience. 
Thank you to our parent volunteers who helped out. We 
really appreciate your support on the day. 
I would like to welcome Miss Kate Bluck (Miss B) who 
has joined our staff and will be working in Room 7. I 
know our OLOK community will make her feel truly 
welcome.             

Kia noho te Atua ki a koe  - Viv 
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¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǝƴƎ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ aƛǎǎƛƻƴ 5ŀȅΦ  5ŜǎǇƛǘŜ 

ƛǘ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀ ƳƻŘƛŬŜŘ ŜǾŜƴǘ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊ ǿŜ ǎǝƭƭ ƘŀŘ ƭƻǘǎ ƻŦ 

Ŧǳƴ ŀƴŘ ƳŀƴŀƎŜŘ ǘƻ ǊŀƛǎŜ Ƨǳǎǘ ƻǾŜǊ ϷмпллΦ  9ŀŎƘ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ 

ŀƭƭƻŎŀǘŜŘ ŀ ǎƘŀǊŜ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ΣŀƴŘ ŀǎ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƛǊ w9 ŎǳǊǊƛŎǳƭǳƳΣ 

ǿƛƭƭ ƎŜǘ ǘƻ ŘŜŎƛŘŜ Ƙƻǿ ǘƘŜ ƳƻƴŜȅ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŘƛǎǇŜǊǎŜŘΦ 

 

5!¢9{ Chw нлнн 

¢ŜǊƳ мΥ  ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ н CŜōς CǊƛŘŀȅ мр !ǇǊƛƭ 

¢ŜǊƳ нΥ  aƻƴŘŀȅ н aŀȅ ς CǊƛŘŀȅ у Wǳƭȅ 

¢ŜǊƳ оΥ  aƻƴŘŀȅ нр Wǳƭȅ ς CǊƛŘŀȅ ол {ŜǇǘ 

¢ŜǊƳ пΥ  aƻƴŘŀȅ мт hŎǘς ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ мр 5ŜŎ 

Our Lady of Kņpiti School wishes to welcome all 
our new students and their families to our school. 

 

.ǊƻŘƛŜ wŜƴǎƘŀǿ b9τwƳ мΣ  

5ŀǾƛŘ aƛƭƭŜǊ b9τwƳ м 

aƻǾƛƴƎ ŀǿŀȅ ŦƻǊ нлннΚ 

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ƴƻǿ ǇƭŀƴƴƛƴƎ ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ŦƻǊ ƴŜȄǘ 

ȅŜŀǊΦ  LŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘκŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀǊŜ ƴƻǘ   

ǊŜǘǳǊƴƛƴƎΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ƴƻǝŦȅ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻŶŎŜ 

ŀǎŀǇΣ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜƴΩǘ ŀƭǊŜŀŘȅΦ 



 

tƭŜŀǎŜ ǎŜŜ ƭŜǧŜǊ ŀǧŀŎƘŜŘ ŦƻǊ ŦǳǊǘƘŜǊ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴΦ 


